
U.S. Department of Justice 

Federal Bureau of Investigation 

In R•ply, Please Rohr to 

Filo No. 
	 1400 - 2121 Building 

Birmingham, Alabama 35203 
December 30, 1986 

James H. Lesar, Esq. 
918 F Street N. W., Room 509 
Washington, D. C. 20004 

Dear Mr. Lesar: 

This is in response to your Freedom of Information/ 
Privacy Acts (FOIPA) request, dated December 10, 1986. 

Please be advised that a search of the index to 
the central records system of the Birmingham Office of the 
FBI revealed no record identifiable with He Slew the Dreamer  
and They Slew the Dreamer. 

In response to your request for records pertaining 
to William Bradford Huie, a search of the indices to the central 
records system and a search of the electronic surveillance 
indices revealed six cross-references which mention Mr. Huie's 
name in files on another individual, organization, event, 
activity or the like. Processing of these documents has begun, 
and that data to which you are entitled will be forwarded 
to you in the near future. 

Your patience and cooperation will be appreciated. 

Very truly yours, 

CECIL E. MOSES 
Special Agent in Charge 

qt" THOMAS J. MOO , JR. 
Principal Legal Advisor 


